
Press release: Minister for Asia
statement on Arakan Army and Tatmadaw
fighting

FCO Minister of State for Asia and the Pacific Mark Field gave a statement on
escalating fighting between the Arakan Army and the Tatmadaw in Rakhine.

http://www.government-world.com/press-release-minister-for-asia-statement-on-arakan-army-and-tatmadaw-fighting/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-minister-for-asia-statement-on-arakan-army-and-tatmadaw-fighting/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-minister-for-asia-statement-on-arakan-army-and-tatmadaw-fighting/

